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REF: OlA-9428

Thank you for your email of 24 January 2022 requesting that the information that you received in

response to your request of 27 September 2020 OIA — 7202, be updated.

You had requested class 1 driver licence information for your area and have subsequently requested:

Kia ora

Please can we have updated data for September 30 2021.

Do let me know if anything else you require in order to comply with this request.

Nga mihi.

The data you have requested is released to you in full and is enclosed in the attached spreadsheet
(OlA-9428 xIsx). The data in the spreadsheet should be read in conjunction with the caveats on the

first page of the spreadsheet.

In line with Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency policy, this response will soon be published on our

website, with personal information removed.

If you would like to discuss this reply with Waka Kotahi, please contact, Kerry Greig, by email to

kerry.greig.nzta.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely

Galina Mitchelhill
Senior Manager, Research and Analytics.





